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whois to check on any of my
domains and to see how long they

have been registered for. It’s a
simple process that you can do by

typing “whois ” into a web
browser. Data Most of the whois

data that you’re looking for is
associated with the name and its
domain. So, what do these entries

mean? Type of Registrant First,
you’ll see that the data under
Whois information is split into

several sections. The first section
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is the name and domains. Most of
this data is available under the

Registrant section, which contains
information like the name, name

of the organization, date of
registration, address, telephone

number, and E-mail address of the
registrant (person registering the
domain). You can see all of that

data by clicking on the Registrant
(person registering the domain)

tab. COPYRIGHT From there, you’ll
see an entry for the name of the
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copyright holder. In the name of
person who registered the domain,

you’ll see (John Doe) as the
registrant’s name and (US) as the
country the domain is registered
in. In the days when the United
States used the.com top-level
domain, we saw a lot of “new”
domain names (new meaning

different from
the.com,.biz,.info,.org, etc.). Of

course, at the time there was little
to no whois information. DOT COM
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Another thing you’ll see in the
Registrant field is the country code

(US). In the United States, it was
the United States’ trade-mark. In
the early days of the Web, when
there was no whois information,

people would use the Web to
register domain names in the US.
If someone was using a domain

name to host a website, that site
would be hosted in the US.

PERSONAL This is where you’ll find
data 595f342e71
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